
Petition - Stop housing discrimination against homeless people with pets 
(Mayoral Decision) 
 
Approximately 70 electronic signatures 
 
 
Dear Mayor Oliver, 
 
Many homeless people keep dogs for security as well as comfort. Currently only 9% 

of hostels for homeless people in the UK are dog�friendly, meaning that many dog 
owners are denied access to shelter and support, simply because they have a dog. 
Likewise, rules on dog ownership for council housing or housing association tenants 
vary from place to place, with many councils forcing people to give up their pets to 

rescue centres � or remain homeless.  
 
It is NOT okay to tell people they cannot have emergency housing because they 
have pets. It is NOT okay to leave them in cold with these pets. It's callous. It's 
discriminatory. This would NEVER happen to someone with kids. To thousands of 
people, their pets ARE their kids. People like Hillary Barrows in Canterbury have had 
to live in their cars in minus degree weather because they could not have emergency 
help because of their dogs. You must understand the importance of pets to the 
homeless, the bond, the love that is exchanged. Do not take that away from them 
and make them suffer.  
 
Please tell me, what is our council's position on this issue? Does our council provide 
emergency housing for people with dogs? Do we provide council housing for people 
with dogs? If so, what percentage of our emergency and council housing allows 
dogs? And what quantity of our emergency accommodation and council houses 
allow dogs?  
 


